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August 17,2000 

Mrs. Blanca S. Bay0 
Director, Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

AT&T Communications of the Southern States, Inc., acting on behalf of AT&T 
Corp., its parent company, and on behalf of TCG South Florida, Inc. and ACC Long 
Distance, subsidiaries of AT&T C o p ,  hereby withdraws all prior requests for 
confidential treatment of the following Regulatory Assessment Fee Returns: 

TCG South Florida, Inc. IXC (T1327) - 1999 Return filed 1/12/00 
TCG South Florida, Inc. ALEC (TA032) - 1/1/99-6/30/99 Retum filed 9/9/99 
ACC Long Distance IXC (TI3311 - 1998 Retum filed 2/12/99 

These documents may now be treated as part of the Commission's public records. 
If you have any questions or require any further information, please contact me at 425- 
6313. 

cc: Fiscal Services 
Laura Hackney 




